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FMS with Barry: We are delighted to have Barry from Active Sports 

Coaching back with us for the rest of this term and into our final 

term also. Barry will work with all children every Monday 

morning. A great start to our week. Tracksuits can be worn on 

Mondays for the coming weeks.  

Coaching with Kevin: Friday morning coaching continues each 

week with Kevin. Change of footwear and/or clothes is necessary.  

Hurling League: Some superb talent on show for our matches every 

Friday. Once we finish the league we will rejuggle the teams and 

start our in house hurling championship. We also plan to have 

time for a Football championship this year.  

Cuman na mBunscoil: We head to our first blitx  in Holycross next 

Thursday March 31
st

. We will be up against Gaile N.S. and  

Castleiney NS. Hopefully we can do well and come out top of our 

group and therefore go forward to the next stage. More details to 

follow in relation to travel and times later this week.  

Primary Game: The very best of luck to Sean and Andrew who are 

trialling for the Primary Game hurling and football teams. Sean 

has already made it through trial one and we wish him luck 

heading into trial 2 this week. We wish Andrew the very best with 

football trial 1 this week. Go n-eiri libh.  

Lions Club/Town Park project: Local schools had recently been 

asked to participate in a project to help brighten up the entrance 
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to the park in Templemore. We are enjoying working on our 

chosen theme of Swans on the Lake and we look forward to it 

being on display over the Easter break.  

Blast Arts Project: Annie will be back working with us on Tuesday 

March 29
th

 as part of the prize we won through Laois Education 

Centre. We look forward to seeing the wonderful creations Annie 

will help us to work on. 

Swimming: Swimming commences on the first Monday after the 

Easter break. Reminder to return all consent forms as soon as 

possible.  

Planting Season: We are enjoying seeing our onions beginning to 

peep up in the outdoor planters. We have Sunflower seeds and 

pumpkin seeds being well cared for indoors and look forward to 

being able to transplant them once they get a little stronger. 

Staying Healthy: We are hoping that the nicer weather will help us 

all to continue to stay as healthy as possible by being outdoors 

and getting as much fresh air as we can. Thanks to all for 

keeping us informed of any illness and taking the necessary 

precautions to keep us all as healthy as possible.  

 

 

Regards 

Mary, Lauren, Jenny, Aisling, Arlette, Niall.  


